
Our Children are 

the Future 

Sounds Star Moments  
  

I can’t believe it is nearly 
half term already! This week the 

children have been busy getting ready for our 
Remembrance Exhibition after half term, reciting 

poems from World War I, completing BIG Art pieces 
and a whole host of other learning. Our Sound 

Achievement Team are now well and truly raring to 
go and have already been planning our next whole 

school events with Mrs Styles. We 

can’t wait! 

 

Thank you to all the Year 2 
parents and grandparents who 

came and sampled our yummy 
dinner on Tuesday lunchtime. It 

was fantastic to see the in depth 
conversations and fun being had over the dinner 

table.  

 

On Wednesday, Brine Leas High School visited the 

Year 6’s and introduced a new initiative—The NEP 
Challenge. The children will be working hard over the 

year to expand their intelligence and to gain as many 
points as they can (by completing different challenges 

e.g. To plan and make a meal for the whole family 
on a budget of £5). They can’t 

wait to show their Thinking 
Journals off at Christmas! 

 

On Thursday, Mrs Dale took a 

team of eight Y5&6 pupils to a Football Tournament 
at Nantwich Town. Unfortunately, we lost the first 2 
matches, but gained victory in their final match 

winning 7-2. Well done to all who took part! Thank 
you also to Mr Dale for giving up his time and 

coaching the team from the side lines! 

Happy weekend! Mrs Newton & the Sound Team 
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Upcoming Events   

 23.10.18 & 24.10.18—

Parents afternoon/evening 

(letter to follow) 

 24.10.18 -TEAM Day 

 25.10.18—PTA Halloween 

Disco 

 26.10.18—French Trip  

       Assembly for Parents 

 

Diamond 

Libby, Ellie—Independence 

Emily—Curiosity 

Thomas—Resilience 

Riley—Caring 

Emerald 

Olly—Independence 

Eva, Dylan & Oliver—Resilience 

Riva & Betsy—Caring 

Ruby 

Brandon & Toby—Resilience 

Misselli—Caring 

Ben, Katherine & Maria—

Independence 

Sapphire 

Tommy—Resilience 

Jessica—Curiosity 

Onyx 

Tabitha & Finley—Independence 

Nancy—Curiosity 
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Important Information 

Parent drop off 

Please ensure that you park up in the Parent Car Park and walk  

your child to the member of staff on duty each day. Our staff  

give up valuable preparation time to provide this service to help to ease 
congestion on the car park and to keep our children safe. Many thanks 
for your co-operation.  

 

Parents Afternoon/Evening 

I hope you have all booked your clot online to see your child's class 
teacher on Tuesday or Wednesday. The event will take place in the hall (as 
per last year) and you will have the opportunity to see all your child's 
amazing work. Please remember to bring your child along if they are in 
Year 3-6, as this is an valuable opportunity for parents, pupil and 
teacher to talk together. If you attended STAR day this week, this was 
instead of Parents’ Evening, so you do not need to book a slot this time! 

 

Poppy Appeal 

If you have any plastic bottles, please cut the tops off and send in the 
bottoms as we need as many as possible to make a poppy display for 
Remembrance. Thank you so much.  
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SNACKS 

Just a reminder regarding snacks in school.  

 Reception & Year 1 are provided with a range of fruit to  

    choose from (please DO NOT send in any other type of  

    snack for them).  

 Year 2-6 are allowed to bring in HEALTHY SNACKS or  

    purchase them from the kitchen. Please do not send in  

    chocolate, crisps etc. Please encourage your child to eat more healthy options, 
as this has been proven to help them to make these better choices later in life! 

Thank you for your support.  

DRINKS 

All our children are encouraged to drink water. Year 1-6 need to bring in their 

own water bottle every day, already filled with water. Reception pupils DO NOT 
need their own from home, as we provide them with one in school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAR PARK GATE 

The staff car park gates at the front of school will be locked everyday between 
these times: 8:30am -9:30am and 2.30-4:30pm. This is due to safeguarding 

reasons. Thank you for your co-operation 
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School Lottery 
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Please come and join us parents, carers and our Sound community !  
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Key Autumn Term dates 

Throughout the Autumn term: 

Monday afternoons - Y3/4 Swimming  

Thursday afternoons - Forest School. - Year 2 during Autumn 1 and Year 1 during Autumn 2. 

October 

Monday 8th – Harvest Festival (Reception and Key Stage 1 at 9.30am. Key Stage 2 at 10.40am). 

Thursday 18th – Star Day (information to relevant parents/carers will be sent) 

Tuesday 23rd – Parents’ Afternoon (1.15pm – 3pm) 

Wednesday 24th – Parents’ Evening (3.20pm – 6pm) 

Thursday 25th – Year 2 parents invited to Forest School for their final session 

Thursday 25th – PTA Halloween Disco 

Friday 26th – Break up for half term 

November 

Monday 5th – School reopens for Autumn 2 

Tuesday 6th – Open day for parents of potential 2019/2020 starters 

Monday 5th to Friday 9th - Remembrance Week at Sound. 

Friday 9th – Remembrance Exhibition open after school 

Thursday 22nd – Flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 5 
December  

Wednesday 5th - Year 1/2 production in the afternoon at 1.30. Reception production in the evening at 
5pm. 

Thursday 6th – Reception Christmas Production at 1.30pm. Year 1/2 Christmas Production in the 
evening at 5pm. 

Thursday 13th December – PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 14th – Robin Hood Pantomime 

Wednesday 19th – KS2 (Y3,4,5,6) Carol Concert Performances. 3.30pm and 5.30pm start times. 

Thursday 20th - Year 1 parents invited to Forest School for their final session 

Friday 21st – Break up for Christmas! 

 
Back in school for the Spring term on Monday 7th January. 

 

We will inform you of any new dates to be added to our calendar as they are confirmed. More details about events, 
such as the Remembrance activities and our Christmas events will be given nearer to the time on this newsletter. 
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